
 

 

 

 

 

Press Statement Friday 16th April 2010 

The College of Psychiatry of Ireland is aware of issues relating to SSRI antidepressant 

medication which emerged at a public inquest yesterday.  

Due to the sensitivities involved and the fact that there is a related legal process pending, 

we are not commenting publicly on the issues raised at this time. 

 

Ends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact:  Andrea Ryder on 01 661 8450 or andrea@irishpsychiatry.ie or The College of 

Psychiatry of Ireland, 5 Herbert Street, Dublin 2 

 


